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PUBLIC NOTICE 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING 

The Borough of Saint-Laurent of the City of Montreal will hold a public consultation meeting regarding 
the purpose and consequences of the first draft by-law number RCA08-08-0001-149 amending by-law 
number RCA08-08-0001 on the zoning, adopted on April 5, 2022. This meeting will be held on April 26, 
2022, at 7 p.m., in the council room of the borough hall located at 777, boulevard Marcel-Laurin, Saint-
Laurent. 

Draft by-law number RCA08-08-0001-149 aims to: 

- Amend the urban planning by-law to allow the development that the parking required for a use 
may be located in whole or in part on a lot other than that of the use served. 

This provision is subject to referendum approval and affects all zones S11-017, S11-015, S11-014, 
S11-011, S11-016, S11-022, S11-023, C11-018 and C11-019 (see attached zone map). 

During this public meeting, the borough mayor (or another designated member of the Borough Council) 
will explain the draft by-law as well as the consequences of its adoption and will hear from people who 
wish to speak about it. 

The draft by-law is available for consultation at the Citizens' Office, during regular office hours. 

Montreal, April 13, 2022 

 

  Benoit Turenne 
  Substitute secretary of the borough council 
 

 
 


